
PLEASE WELCOME OUR NEWEST CHURCH MEMBERS: 

Mike and Emma Crawford 

5999 Lamberth Lane 

Gloucester, VA 23061 

804-693-5459 

 

A SPECIAL BUSINESS MEETING has been called for September 

13th at 6:30pm to vote on GPBC being the charter organization 

for the American Heritage Girls.  Linda Breaks will be the Char-

ter Representative on behalf of the church and the W.M.U.  

Leslie Cloer, Troop Coordinator, Alyssa Owens, Vice Troop Coor-

dinator, and Melanie Yomes, Troop Treasurer, will have access 

to the troop’s bank account.  All of the above will abide by the 

building use guidelines and the Church Constitution and By-

Laws.  The troop will meet the first and third Mondays, Septem-

ber through the school year.  Meeting times will be 6:30—

8:00pm.  The deacons and trustees agree with this request.   

 

THANK YOU:  I want to thank each of you for your prayers, cards, 

food, especially chocolates, visits, phone calls, and flowers while 

I was in Assisted Living after foot surgery and upon my return 

home.  You all hold a special place in my heart and I thank God 

for each of you.  —Faye Branen 
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